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Mercy Hospital (419)698 7200

| June 11,1998

Materials Licensing Section '

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region 111

801 Warrenville Road
Lisle, Illinois 60532-4351

RE: License #34-15072-01

To whom it may concern:

This correspondence is to advise you as required under 10 CFR 35.14 that three
physicians named on our license are no longer providing services to our facility.
These physicians are Paul J. Raglow, M.D., Daniel Singer, M.D., and William D.
Eggleston, M.D.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,
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Andrew J. Fyc' hnei' der,' Ph.D.
Radiation Safety Officer
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